CCS track meeting notes – (These notes were taken by Julie L’Heureux and are not official notes issued by CCS)

The State and CCS are looking into the State Calendar for future years due to many school districts changing their start and end dates for school.  There will be no changes for next year, since contracts for sites have already been signed.

The high jump starting heights at CCS will reflect the at-large marks for state.  Therefore, next year starting heights will be an odd number.

All coaches need to read their packets from the CCS Trials and Finals.  Relay forms were included inside, requesting names be submitted for the CCS finals program.  Also, relays names should be submitted for the State Meet.

Participation Policy – athletes must compete in 50% of their league meets to compete at CCS.  The exceptions are athletes that have been injured or are academically ineligible.

All field athletes must be checked in 15 min. before the start of their field event.

The following recommendation for the CCS meet was made by the coaches.  CCS should follow the state rules whenever possible in the CCS meet.  Therefore, 8 places should be scored instead of 6.  If state follows the 5 alive rule for the high jump and pole vault, then CCS should follow the rule in the finals.  State order for the field events should be followed.

Any coaches planning a track invitational next year, should coordinate the date with Rick Milam so that the meets are spread out over the season and hopefully starters will be available.

